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Delegation to Officer(s) Delegated 
Officer(s)

Communication  and 
Monitoring of Use of 
Delegation

7.01

Agreeing the Administering 
Authority responses where the 
consultation timescale does not 
provide sufficient time for a draft 
response to be approved by PFC.

PFM and either the 
CFM or COPR, 
subject to 
agreement with 
Chairman and 
Deputy Chairman 
(or either, if only 
one available in 
timescale)

PFC advised of consultation 
via e-mail (if not already raised 
previously at PFC) to provide 
opportunity for other views to 
be fed in.  Copy of consultation 
response provided at following 
PFC for noting.  

Action taken:
a) Local Government Pension Scheme: Investment Regulations – The DCLG issued a 

consultation on a draft Local Government Pension Scheme (Management and Investment 
of Funds) Regulations 2016; these replace the 2009 Regulations. The response to this 
consultation was not shared with Members due to severe time constraints. The response is 
included at Appendix 5 for information.

b) It was agreed at the 26 November 2015 Committee to delegate the drafting of the initial 
proposals for pooling to Officers. These were shared with Members before sending to the 
DCLG.


